Steven Seee

From: Timothy Ryan <tryanrissa@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 9:27 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Ce: Rep. Tanzi, Teresa A_; Rep. Cotter, Megan L.
Subject: H6118

The Rhode Island School Superintendents Association is in support of H-6118. House Bill 6118 would require
coverage for acute mental health crisis mobile response and stabilization services to eligible individuals

enrolled as plan beneficiaries. The program is currently grant-funded and supports school-based mental health
services for students and families. The program is successful in the Narragansett Schools.

Approval of this bill will support our children and families in this important area.
Thank you.
Timothy P. Ryan Ph.D.

Rhode Island School Superintendents Association
401-230-7377



